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Good evening.
I am bewildered at the fact that government time and taxpayer funds are being wasted to
discuss this state of emergency. The exaggeration of covid data has been an overwhelming
joke in regard to the government and their obvious motives. The fact that minimal people
have died in the past two years, along with their average age and the obvious confusion of
whether they have died 'with' or 'of' covid is a complete joke. To me, parliamentarians at a
local, state and federal level have lost all credibility. It is obvious that they are not looking
out for their constituents, nor are they wanting to continue their leadership. I will not be
voting for Liberal, Labor or Greens in the up and coming election.

The segregation must stop. The government has introduced a severe and discriminatory
two-tiered society, whereby the unvaccinated vs the vaccinated is now in existance. This is
not what Australia stands for.

I DO NOT SUPPORT THAT EXTENSION OF THE EMERGENCY BILL THAT IS TO
BE DISCUSSED TOMORROW, 4TH MARCH 2022.

Regards,
Angela Craze
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